
 

July 7, 2022 
 
 
To: Benefit Administrators / Human Resource Personnel 
 
From: Alana Shearer-Kleefeld 

 Vice President, Employee Benefits 

 
Re: Employee Benefit Plans Annual Report 2021-2022 

  

 
On behalf of the Employee Benefit Plans Board of Trustees, I am pleased to present the first Employee 

Benefit Plans Annual Report for 2021-2022. The purpose of the Employee Benefit Plans Annual Report is 

to provide transparent communication to stakeholders. 

Featured in the 2021-2022 Annual Report is information on: 

 Benefits we provide 

 Governance 

 Service metrics 

 Summary financial information 

The Employee Benefit Plans Annual Report is available at: 

https://www.3shealth.ca/pdfs/2022/Employee-Benefit-Plans-202122-Annual-Report.pdf.  

Information about the Annual Report will be included in the Employee Benefits Fall Newsletter to plan 

members. 

We welcome your feedback on the Employee Benefit Plans Annual Report. Please contact me at 

306.347.5599 or by email at alana.shearer-kleefeld@3shealth.ca with your feedback or ideas for future 

annual reports. 
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